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Nicole Lim
From: Hicks, Emily <Emily.Hicks@parliament.act.gov.au>Sent: Monday, 10 October 2016 12:00 PMTo: Nicole LimSubject: RE: Response to FARE's ACT Election Platform 2016 

Dear Nicole,   Thank you for your follow up email. Please see responses to your questions below:  1. Does the Canberra Liberals support the establishment of a Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder (FASD) Clinic in the ACT?  
The Canberra Liberals would consult with the industry on potential initiatives to address Fetal Alcohol Spectrum Disorder if elected into Government after the October 2016 Election.  

 
2. Does the Canberra Liberals support expanding the Liquor Advisory Board to include a parent representative? 

The Canberra Liberals are open to consultations with the community on the benefits of expanding the Liquor Advisory Board if elected into Government following the October 2016 Election. 
 

3. Does the Canberra Liberals support banning alcohol advertising on all ACT Government property?  
Currently there are restrictions on the locations available for alcohol advertising on ACT Government property. We support appropriate and regulated advertising of alcohol products in suitable settings.  

 
4. Does the Canberra Liberals support isolating alcohol products in supermarkets to areas children cannot access and restricting alcohol promotions to inside this area?              

Alcohol products are already limited to particular areas in supermarkets, and appropriate and reasonable limits could form part of our approach to harm minimisation.  
 

5. Does the Canberra Liberals support increasing annual licence fees for all bottle shops by a minimum of 25 per cent?                  
The Canberra Liberals do not support increasing annual licence fees for all bottles shops as we believe it would be an unnecessary and disproportionate penalty imposed on local small businesses without a direct preventative outcome. 

 
6. Does the Canberra Liberals support introduction of Controlled Purchase Operations to enforce supply to minor legal provisions?  The Canberra Liberals would consult widely and seek feedback from stakeholders, including ACT Police, on the benefits of Controlled Purchase Operations.   If you have any further questions please get in touch.   Kind regards,  Emily  

Emily Hicks Media Adviser  
Office of Jeremy Hanson CSC MLA Leader of the Opposition 
ACT Legislative Assembly 
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